
 
 

 

Notice of Opportunity for Concessionaire Vendors 
 

 
The City of Foley is currently accepting applications for concessionaires for FY21 

(October 1, 2020 – September 30, 2020) at Graham Creek Nature Preserve. Occasionally, 
events are hosted by Graham Creek Nature Preserve, which would benefit from food 
services being offered. If you are interested in learning more about this opportunity, please 
call (251) 943-1545, or, the information may be downloaded from the City’s website at 
http://www.cityoffoley.org.  
 

Rachel Keith 
Purchasing Agent 

City of Foley, Alabama 
 
 
 


